
 

 
  

Dear CVCS Family, 
 

We hope this letter finds you well. 

As the school year continues, we wanted to take a moment to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support 
of Cumberland Valley Christian School (CVCS). Your generosity is instrumental in providing our students with an 
exceptional education that is rooted in Christian values. 

Your contributions to the Annual Fund directly impact our students' educational experience. These funds help us: 

• Recruit and retain talented teachers: We strive to hire and keep the best educators who are committed to 
inspiring our students both academically and spiritually. 

• Maintain state-of-the-art facilities: Our classrooms, laboratories, and athletic fields are designed to foster 
learning and growth. 

• Provide financial aid: We believe that every child deserves a quality Christian education, regardless of their 
family's financial situation. 

• Invest in innovative programs: We continually seek out new and exciting ways to enhance our curriculum 
and enrich our students' lives. 

Here are three ways you can give: 

• Cash or check: Make your check payable to "Cumberland Valley Christian School" and designate it for the 
"Annual Fund." 

• Online giving: Visit our website and click on the "Give" button. You can make a one-time gift or set up a 
recurring donation. 

• Stock transfer: If you would like to donate appreciated securities, please contact our church office for more 
information. 

Your support makes a tangible difference in the lives of our students. Thank you for being a part of the CVCS 
community. 
  
With gratitude, 
  
Mike Sanders 

President 

Cumberland Valley Christian School 

 


